cOP1.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th September, 1933.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the case of the s.s.
"PAR'NASILLA", owned by lessrs, Jolm ¥elly, Id.,

I find that through an error on the first entry
report of this vessel the first emtry certificate

of classification was issued without thi- cargo battens
being showmm on the half sketeh of midship section.

The certificate also stated that cargo batiens
werenot fitted,

It is now understood that the vessel should
have been reported as fitted wiih 2" close celling,
and I shall therefore be glad if you will obtain
the first entry certificate from the Owners and forwerd
it to this offiees, when a fresh corrected certificate
will be issued.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clas : cation Committee.
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